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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 26 April 2017 in relation to 
the proposed share consolidation (the “Announcement”). This clarification announcement is 
supplemental to and should be read in conjunction with the Announcement. Unless otherwise 
stated, terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as defined in the 
Announcement.

The Company would like to clarify a typographical error on page 8 of the Announcement in the 
section headed “EXPECTED TIMETABLE”. The original counter for trading in the Consolidated 
Shares will re-open at 9:00 a.m. on Monday 19 June 2017 in board lots of 4,000 Consolidated 
Shares instead of 800 Consolidated Shares (in the form of new share certificates).

Save as the above, all other contents of the Announcement remain unchanged.
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